AUTORITE
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Montreal July 23, 2018

RE: Request for access — Whistleblower programs: research and analysis
Our file: GDC05-06-01-2706

This is further to your request for assistance for which we acknowledged receipt on June 26, 2018
with respect to the above-captioned matter.

As requested, please find attached the AMF’s whistleblower study (Proposed Framework for a
Whistleblower Program) which was conducted previously to the implementation of the Program
in June 2016. We hope that it will be useful to you in the continuation of your work.

Regards,

Original signé

Me Benoit Longtin

Substitute Information Access Officer
Assistant Corporate Secretary
Autorité des marchés financiers

Encl.



